
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

 

    Dear CGCA Members, 

     

    Thank you to Nikki Stratton for her incredible talk about the USS Arizona.  Her  

    grandfather was one of the survivors of USS Arizona.  She shared with us some 

    of the stories of amazing actions of the brave men on the USS Arizona; and plans for  

    the new USS Arizona sub. Thank you to Scott for setting this up for us. 

      

    Our next meeting will be September 17, 2024, at the American Legion Post 1;  

    7:00PM.  This month Jarvis Hurd will do our presentation. The presentation is: 

    “The development of the .357 magnum.”  

     

    We have lost a LIFE Member, Dick Littlefield of New Hampshire.  Dick has been a club 

    member since 2007.  As well as a club member, Dick has been a regular at our gun  

    shows for many years.  He collected Frank Wesson’s, American Buggy Rifles with  

    detachable wood stocks, early Cartridge boxes, ½ stock percussion rifles, and many  

    other antique guns. 

 

     Congratulations to Scott Anderson for having his article on Merwin and Hulbert’s   

     published in Man at Arms. 

 

     We are sending out the newsletter via email; please let us know if we need to  

     update your email address. 

              

                          If you have questions, please contact: 

     Tom Hillman, President 720-401-7620   President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167   CGCAShow@cgca.com  

     Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.    

      

 



                                                       

                                           

                                 


